
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 

Airport Operations Temporarily Closed Due to Tropical Storm 

Delta 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (5 October 2020) As the Cayman Islands is currently 

under a Tropical Storm Warning due to the projected path of Tropical Storm Delta, 

Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA) on Grand Cayman and Charles Kirkconnell 

International Airport (CKIA) on Cayman Brac have temporarily closed and ceased its 

operations effective at 3:00 pm Monday, 5 October 2020 until 3:00 p.m. Tuesday, 6 

October 2020. 

 

For flight operation queries, please contact your airline directly for more 

information. 

 



 

 

 

PHOTO SUBMITTED: Owen Roberts International Airport  
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MEDIA CONTACT: 

Rhonda Verhoeven 

Business Development and Marketing Manager 

Direct: 345.244.5809 | Cell: 345.925.8651   

Email: Rhonda.Verhoeven@caymanairports.com  
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